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Friday, 10 January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back everyone.  We hope you all had a lovely, restful 
Christmas holiday with your families and wish you all the very best of health and 
happiness for 2025. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 

 Wednesday, 15 January: Class 12 start their 10 week block of Swimming sessions. 
Pupils will return to school 3:10pm; 

 Wednesday, 22 January: Classes 1 & 2 Sports event at Redcar Leisure Centre. 
Pupils will be back in time for normal finish; 

 Thursday, 30 January: Tempest photographers will be in school to take class and 
individual photographs for our Nursery pupils and to catch up on any pupils who were 
absent from the main school photographs. 
 

This week’s Online Safety Focus: 10 Tips for supporting children to return to 

routine. 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Harrison Earl, Toby Kendrick and Harrison Lamb. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Aria Furnell, Vinnie Lawton, 
Jasper Jones, Jessie Oxendale-Hunter, Lennon Hood, Isobelle Previll, Jacob Preston, 
Orla Fewster, Leo Graham, Frankie Perry, Millie Warrior, Harrison Lamb, Joseph 
McGinley, William Shotton and Etta Paige. 
 
Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Presentation: Phoebe Watson,  
Eleanor Williams, Piper McCormick, Aaradhi Vinothan, Ayse Guldu, Dotty McGowan, 
Eliza Hewitt, Lola Oakley, Lennon Hood, Suzie Puckrin, Osca Rugg, Oscar Dane,  
Lola Beckett and Penny Watson. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Thea-Rae Knox – Redcar Gymnastics Progression Award level 1; 
Hannah Mitchell – Rainbows Know Myself and Family Tree badges; 
Ivy Rose Lidster – Redcar Gymnastics Progression Award level 3; 
Harlow Woods – Tap dancing trophy. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Hood’s and Miss Pajak’s classes with 100%. 
In 2nd place Mr Beckett’s class with 99.5% and in 3rd place Mr Riches class with 99.1%. 
Well done to you all! 
 
This week 314 children from our school achieved 100% attendance. Fabulous!    
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 
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